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Introducing you to a life you've 
aspired for, and world-class 
designs you've always yearned 
for. This premium project by K 
Raheja Realty is adorned with 
every necessary convenience of 
city life. Raheja Residency is a 
truly one-of-its-kind opportunity 
for you to reside in an elite 
community of like-minded 
individuals that exudes the grace 
of being synonymous with luxury 
and matchless comfort. Raheja 
Residency is also in close 
proximity to prominent schools 
and colleges, Hospitals, banking 
institutions, and entertainment 
destinations, to mention just a 
few. It will surely be a decision 
that will elevate your life to 
absolute bliss.

MAKE EVERY MORNING REFRESHING. CALM AND SERENE SURROUNDINGS ALWAYS.

At K Raheja Realty's Raheja 

Residency, connectivity to 

Wester Express Highway and 

Goregaon Mulund Link Road 

plays a major role. Shorter 

Distances now helps prioritise 

your comfort and Convenience. 

Gift yourself the Luxurious 

Lifestyle with Raheja Residency 

Homes!
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